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I oppose the proposed zoning change. With all the money spent on affordable housing, I do not see
the need to devalue neighborhoods by changing zones. People invested life savings on their
properties based upon the zone and neighborhood. To change this would be detrimental to the
people already there, and would devalue their investments. Portland is already undesirable because
of all the homelessness camps, garbage, human waste, etc., everywhere, and this will just compound
the problem. The City is at a cliff, and these proposals are just another push into the abyss.
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